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MEDIA ALERT 
 
YPAO ROAD ACCESS TO TUMON BAY 
 
 
(Tamuning, Guam December 29, 2023) The Department of Public Works reminds motorists and 
pedestrians that access to Tumon Bay from Route 14B (Ypao Road) remains closed. Active 
construction continues with full road closure on Route 14B (YPao Road) from Cong. Palting 
Loop to Pale San Vitores Road.  
 
 In light of the proposed fireworks and drone display at the Joseph Flores Memorial Beach Park 
(Ypao Beach) the evening of Sunday, December 31st, the DPW advises all motorists and 
pedestrians to observe all posted traffic control and signage to ensure a safe environment during 
the New Year’s Eve celebration. 
 
For more information, contact the highways@dpw.guam.gov or 
info@guamtransportationprogram.com. 
 
 


